

PO Box 189 2996 Vermont Route 78 Highgate, VT 05459

Phone: 802-868-4697 Fax: 802-868-3064

www.highgatevt.org

Heidi Britch-Valenta

Town Administrator Ext. 203 hbvalenta@highgatevt.org

Shelley Laroche Town Treasurer & Delinquent Tax Collector Ext. 204 slaroche@highgatevt.org

Wendi Dusablon

Town Clerk DRB, Planning & Selectboard Clerk Ext. 201 wdusablon@highgatevt.org

Samantha Derosia

Zoning Administrator Zoning@hgighatevt.org Extension 209

Aimee & Peter Listers Office & 911 Coord. Ext. 208 areynolds@highgatevt.org

Public Works Dept.
Philip 'Butch' Brosseau
Publicworks@highgatevt.org
Ext. 207

Sharon Bousquet
Bruce Butler
Randy Connelly
Richard Flint
Kyle Lothian
Highgate Selectboard

May 7, 2020

Steve Hubbard RTO Wireless 945 Concord Street Framingham, MA 01701

RE: WIFI Hotspot Assistance

Dear Mr. Hubbard,

The Selectboard of the Town of Highgate would like to extend a sincere thank you for your work to increase rural access to internet in Highgate. The sponsorship of a WIFI Hotspot from Microsoft and your prompt work to coordinate the installation are very much appreciated.

Many people in our community rely on municipal services and sites to complete weekly reporting to unemployment or other agency contact. In this time of separation and facility closure, we are lucky to be able to offer support to these residents as they try to keep their lives as normal as possible. This will remain useful when we return to normal programming at the arena and WIFI is helpful for program and event participants and their families communications at this busy facility.

Thank you again for your work and for the work of Justin McCourt of Up and Running Computers to install the system. We are very appreciative of the offer.

Singerely,

Sharon Bousquet

Highgate Selectboard Chair

Cc: Rob Fish